
 

 
 
 
 

 

NZTR Digital Licence ID – Mobile Phone 
 

 

Starting from February 2024, the implementation of new digital licenses will commence. While 

the majority of the rollout will coincide with license renewals for the upcoming season, we will 

also be issuing these digital licenses to new license holders in the interim. It's important to note 

that the newly introduced digital versions, accessible through Apple and Android wallets on all 

phones, will serve as valid NZTR passes for access to restricted areas. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Apple Wallet (iPhone) Google Wallet 

NZTR Digital Licence ID 


